
 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

Dear student,  

Thank you for your patience as our faculty and staff have worked to create a plan to shift your 

instruction for the remainder of the semester. You should be looking for messages from your 

instructors this morning and then more information from the UNT President. 

You can learn about how each of your courses will be delivered at http://learnanywhere.unt.edu.  All 
of the courses offered by New College will move to online delivery. In most cases, your faculty will be 
using Canvas and/or ZOOM to provide you as rich a learning experience as possible. For Applied Arts 
and Sciences majors, your BAAS 3000, 3020, or 4100 courses were already in an online format using 
Canvas or had Canvas as an integral part of the hybrid courses.  Therefore, those have been 
continuing on schedule as online courses.  There are also a number of tools that you will find on the 
same site http://learnanywhere.unt.edu.  
 

For those of you who may be taking courses that are outside Applied Arts and Sciences and Project 

Design and Analysis majors via other UNT colleges, please check the website above to learn details.  

 

In addition, we will be publishing information related to New College and the regional campus sites 

at Hall Park, Inspire Park and the CHEC at the following web site http://frisco.unt.edu/covid19. 

For specific changes to each of your courses, each of your faculty members will be contacting you to 

let you know what is going to happen with your class between now and the end of the semester. If 

you have particular concerns or questions about any of your classes, please reach out to your 

instructor through email or the Canvas portal. 

You can learn more about UNT’s response to COVID-19 at https://healthalerts.unt.edu/. The website 

is updated regularly with the latest information. 

UNT is committed to the health and safety of everyone in our community. We will continue to 

provide high quality instruction so that you can succeed, progress, and achieve your academic goals. 

In the meantime, we also look forward to helping you register for summer and fall classes!  We are 

doing phone and Zoom appointments, so please call to set up your advising appointment at the same 

number. 

Wesley Spencer Randall, Ph.D. 

Dean of New College 
UNT at Frisco  
Professor of Logistics 
University of North Texas 
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